
 

 

 

 

Cleveland, Thursday, December 2, 2021 

RE: SEVENTY-FIRST WALES COVID-19 UPDATE 

Dear Residents, Employees and Family Members, 

Since our letter dated November 19th, 2021, twenty residents in the CHSLD have tested 
negative for COVID-19 and six residents have tested negative for influenza. Norton one 
and Central are still closed to visitors due to the number of residents with cold symptoms. 
Please do not visit if you are not feeling well. Any visitor with cold symptoms will be 
denied entry to the Wales Home.  

Residents living in the RPA received their flu shot the same day as their COVID-19 
booster. On November 29th, residents living on Norton three received their flu shots. Next 
week we will vaccinate residents living on Norton two and those who are not sick on 
Norton one will receive their shot (you cannot receive a flu shot if you are sick).  

We will continue to provide you with regular updates and will promptly notify you of any 
changes.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns at 819-826-3266 
extension 247 or bpiironen@waleshome.ca. You can also visit our website for updates at 
www.waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca  

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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